
 
 

Rome, March 14, 2018 
Ref. 28/HB/2018 
 

To all National Federations affiliated to  
CMAS Finswimming Commission 
 

 

Subject:  Agreement FISU. 
 

Dear President, 

You can find enclosed 2 documents. The letter of FISU dated from August 2nd and the 
Memorandum of Recognition signed between the Presidents of FISU and CMAS. Through this 
letter and memorandum, FISU recognizes Finswimming int Universities sport movement. I invite 
you to read in particular point 1.1 of Article 1 which asks the National University Federations 
members to recognize Finswimming as a partner for the development of FISU and the interests 
of the university sports movement. The copy of the memorandum attached to this letter will 
allow you, if necessary, to provide it to the university sports federation of your country in order 
to inform it and to collect all the possible recognition and assistance within the framework of 
this agreement to participate in the international university competitions of finswimming 
organized by CMAS under the endorsement of FISU.  

I remain at your disposal for any further information you may require.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Anna Arzhanova 
CMAS President 
 

 
 
 
 


